
 
SEPTEMBER 13, 2022 

WCN Business 
 

OCTOBER 11, 2022 
Celebrating WCN 60th 

 

NOVEMBER 15, 2022 
Auction 

 

DECEMBER 13, 2022 
The Hope Gallery 

Jennifer Parker 
 

JANUARY 10, 2023 
ARCHIE & CLYDES 

Superintendent WCSC 
Dr. Todd Lambert 

 

FEBRUARY 14, 2023 
ARCHIE & CLYDES 

Executive Director  
Historic Newburgh  

Troy Wells 
 

MARCH 14, 2023 
Proposed Grants &  

Scholarships   
NO GUESTS 

 

APRIL 11, 2023 
Style Show 

 

MAY 9, 2023 
Grants, Scholarships  

& New Officers 
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Women’s Club of Newburgh 

2022-2023 

 

A Note From...Our President 

A Note ...Arts & Crafts Show 

April 
Newsletter 

If anyone has any signs left from the Arts & Crafts Show please 

contact Janet Clark. 

Ladies of the Women's Club of Newburgh, 

Our March meeting was so much fun celebrating our 60th year and 

remembering the 60s era!  Everyone enjoyed seeing the 60s styles 

worn by members.   

 

The Nominating Committee presented the slate of officers for       

2023-2024 to be voted on at our April meeting.  Those on the slate 

are: Donna Robinson, President; Nancy Lybarger, 1st Vice President; 

Radioca Kilgore, 2nd Vice President; Elizabeth Gwiazdowski,       

Secretary; Cori Walton, Treasurer; Melissa McGuire,                       

Parliamentarian. 

 

Our 2nd Vice President, Karen Stevens, and her committee did an 

outstanding job on their research of the grant applications.  The    

committee presented their recommendations of the  non profit         

organizations for membership to review and discuss.  REMINDER: 

there will be NO Discussion on the  grants at April meeting, only a 

vote.  

A great big THANK YOU to each of you, your dedication, your     

support, your desire to make lives better for those in our area. And in 

doing that you are bettering the lives of each of us and our families 

and our friends.  

From the bottom of my heart, THANK YOU.. 

Jerri 

 

"Charity sees the need, not the cause." German Proverb 
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Monthly... Community Donation  

A Note From... Membership  

Thank you Ladies for all of your contributions over the year.  This Month will be for Hope            
Central.  As always they welcome any shelf stable items.  Suggestions: Cereals, Breakfast Bars, 
and Paper products. Everything we give to each organization is very much appreciated.  Thank you.  

Community Service ...Projects 

Membership committee is reminding the membership that our annual dues will be collected for    
2023-2024 at the April and May meeting.  If at all possible please make a check to the Women's 
Club of Newburgh for $ 20  annual or $60 for inactive dues. 
After the May meeting the dues will be 20 plus 10 and 60 plus 10.   To avoid paying the $10 late fees 
please pay in April, no later than May.    
We appreciate your being prompt . 

Thanks to your generous donations we were able to stock half of 
the patrol cars in Warrick County with teddy bears and blankets! 
Thank you all so much for helping to support Warrick County   
Police!  

We have the SIRS ice cream social on April 28th at 12:30pm if 
anyone else is interested in attending contact Mae Mason.  
Cookies for RMH continue so watch for your reminder email.  

We are hoping to have some Women’s Club Stickers with our 60+ 

years and still shining brightly logo available for purchase at the 

April Meeting! This is one simple way to advertise our club. If you 

would like to purchase they will be $1.50 each.  If the order does 

not come in by the April meeting they will be available at the May 

meeting! 


